
YORK AREA RADIO CONTROL CLUB MINUTES 
 
DATE:    Members in attendance:      Officers in attendance:    

TREASURES REPORT 

SECRETARYS REPORT: 

SAFETY REPORT: 
  

FIELD REPORT: 

OLD BUSINESS: 

NEW BUSINESS: 

Credits $520.00 Debits $190.64 Last month 
total

$1,722.61

Credits Debits

Credits Debits Current total

Accepted with the following change:  changed final treasury total to $1,722.67

 Keith reminded everyone to check their flying gear, planes and connections for the upcoming flying 
season.

Members were reminded to use care when arriving at Mittle field due to soft ground conditions and 
tire ruts.

• A motion was passed to hire Walters potty service at $40 per month for our upcoming flying 
season.  The  
Club will use the Wing Dingers potty which will save us money. Thank you Jodi. 

• Our AMA charter was renewed at a cost of $100.00 for 2015. 
• Jodi to obtain special use permit from PA parks department for our June float fly. 
• Jodi to contact the Thomasville airport on our booth. 
• Jodi presented 3 places that serves food and drink to hold our monthly meetings, out of these the 

members 
Voted in favor of holding our non-flying season meetings at the South York diner.
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• Tim Hunter to procure our club RTF trainer from Hidden Hanger, second request. 
• Bill Landis to weld bracket for our field’s weather canopy shelter. 
• Keith reported that he and several members looked at a prospective new flying field off of route 83 

at the  
Loganville exit.  Field seemed to be exceptionally soft and wet.  A walk around revealed a 
significant  
Drainage pipe from route 83 dumping onto the property.  Tom Duffy informed the club that this 
new 
Field is within a mile or so of the Prop Busters flying field.  Keith informed the farmer that 
something  
Would have to be done with the drainage problem.  Keith also reminded members to be on the 
lookout  
For areas that might have a potential for our use as a flying field.  A decision was not made on this  
location. 

• Rod Turner was requested to re-look at the PPL site at Brunner Island to see if further work has 
been  
Performed and report back to club for our use. 

• Jodi to make contact with Kinsley’s office to inquire on property for our use as a flying site. 

• Jodi to make up a flyer for handing out/posting inquiries on property for our use as a flying field. 
• A motion was presented and passed for the club to pay for food and drink for members helping out 

at the  
Mittel field with field maintenance day. 

• Jodi volunteered to obtain posts and fencing for replacement at our Mittel field.


